
 

 

 

 

4th March 2020 

Book Week 
The week is going well and the children have had some great activities. Remember that children can come 
in fancy dress/ non uniform on Friday for a fine of £1. The staff too! The money will go towards books for 
the children. The book fair is still here and Year 6 will be selling books Thursday and Friday morning on the 
main corridor. We thank you for all your support. 
 
Reading  
Reading is vital for all children of any age. It supports learning across all curriculum and opens up the 
children to the world. Please continue reading with your children at home- whatever their age! 
 
Parents Consultations  
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th March. 
 
Brexit- Be Prepared   
If you live in the UK after moving from another country you may need to apply for settled status. If you 
need any advice about this please ask at the office. 
  
This Weeks Winners  
Best of the Classes! 
This week’s behaviour winners are: 
KS1 Class 9 
KS2 Class 17 
Well done, these classes earned the most Track It points and earn an extra playtime. 
Attendance Winners- Got to be here to win it! 
The classes earning an extra break for the best attendance last week are: 
KS1 Class 1 
KS2 Class 11 
Head Teacher Award   
Reception- Keyan   Year 1- Gohar   Year 2- Ava   Year 3-Nayara  
Year 4- Conor    Year 5- Millie   Year 6- Tiano  
 

“Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve” 

Attendance last week was 95.5% this is good but still needs improving. Please bring your children to school 
as much as possible and only keep them home if they are too ill to attend. A cough or cold is no reason to 
be absent. 
 
 
 
Reception- Mrs Ingleson 
We are enjoying book week and have enjoyed listening to lot of different pirate stories. On Monday we 
had a visit from an amazing storyteller. The children listened really carefully to the stories and joined in 
with the actions and songs. On Friday the teachers in Reception will be dressed as pirates we cannot wait 
to see your costumes! 
Stars of the week:  Class 1 Phoebe   Class 2 Anayah I   Class 3 Divine 
 



Year 2 Miss Ross 
This week children have thought about what makes a good friend and the importance of being kind. They 
had a great time when they had a visit from a storyteller as part of book week. 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 
Class 7 -Lewis- for improved attitude and good behaviour. 
Class 8- Anthony- for trying hard with reading 
Class 9- Roni- for improving in reading 
 
Year 3-Mrs Smith   
In year 3, this week we have enjoyed taking part in fun activities based on The Tudor Spy. We also had a 
visit from a famous author. 
Stars of the week: Class 10 Casey J  Class 11 Levi A  Class 12 Kayla S 
 
Year 4- Mr Waters  
This week, Year 4 have been celebrating book week. We have been reading a non-fiction book called ‘How 
to Live Like a Stone-Age Hunter’. It is helping us understand more about life in the Stone Age, as well as 
helping us learn interesting facts to help us with our History lessons. In Science lessons, we have been 
testing which material makes the best book. 
Stars of the week:  Class 13 Emily    Class 14 Marley    Class 15 Jenson   
 
Year 5 – Mr Needham 
Lessons:  In swimming, children have continued working hard in the pool. 
Planners: Children need to remember to have their planners signed over the weekend ready to be checked 
by their teachers on Monday.  
Students of the week:  Class 16 J’Shawn   Class 17 Logan     Class 18 Isaiah   
 
Year 6- Mr Needham 
SATs: SATs week is the week beginning 11th May. Children will take test on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday. It is extremely important that children are in school on these days. 
Lessons: In PSHE, children enjoyed discussing self-esteem and ways to increase it. In Maths, children 
completed Marco’s café word problems. 
Planners: Children need to remember to have their planners signed over the weekend ready to be checked 
by their teachers on Monday.  
Students of the week: Class 19 Joel      Class 20 Adam Class 21 Maria           Class 22 Tyler  
 
Important Dates  
Friday 6th March 2020    Fancy Dress/Non Uniform Day 
Tuesday 10th March 2020   Parents Consultations 2.30pm-5pm 
Thursday 12th March 2020   Parents consultations 2.30pm-7pm  
Friday 13th March 2020   Training Day- No children in school 
Friday 3rd April 2020    School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 20th April 2020   School Re Opens at 8.30am  
Friday 8th May 2020    May Bank Holiday School Closed 
Friday 22nd May 2020    School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 1st June 2020     School Re opens at 8.30am  
Friday 12th June 2020    Training Day- No Children in School  
Friday 17th July 2020    School Closes for Summer Holidays at 3.20pm 
Monday 20th July 2020   Training Day – No Children in School  
Monday 7th September 2020    School Re Opens at 8.30am  
 
Please note on Friday 3rd April 2020 and Friday 17th July 2020 After School Club will be closing at 5pm. 
Please ensure you make suitable arrangements on these days. Thank you.  



 

 

 


